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From The Office Of The Bishop

Bishop Dr. Richard A. Copeland

Church Of God In Christ, International – South Carolina Jurisdiction
2nd Assistant Senior Bishop – National Chairman – International Missions President
E-mail: Bishoprac@yahoo.com
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2017 AFRICAN MISSION TRIP TO NIGERIA & KENYA

(You Are Invited To, Join Us, As We Minister In Africa)
General Information

Dates:


Leaving from Atlanta, Georgia
To Lagos, Nigeria
Monday, April 3


Leaving from Lagos, Nigeria

To Nairobi, Kenya
Tuesday, April 11


Leaving from Nairobi, Kenya

To Atlanta, Georgia
Wednesday, April 18


Arriving in Atlanta


Thursday, April 19

(Flight times and itineraries will be provided later)

Cost:


$3,000.00 (approximately) – Includes all flights, Hotels, Visas and taxes

(Please note that all money must be paid by March 1st in order, to have enough time to apply for visas and book flights)

Information:


We will be attending a conference, graduation, and visiting an orphanage in 
both countries. We will be ministering in the city of Calabar in Nigeria, and will also visit the cities of Uyo and Abak. In Kenya, we will be ministering in the Riff Valley. If you decide to go with us more information will be sent to you.

Contact:


Bishop Dr. Richard A. Copeland

P. O. Box 424

Orangeburg, SC. 29116

803-290-2534 (cell)
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